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Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:  TAMF4-2018-015 

Date:  June 28, 2018 

To:  All 

Subject: Floor Hanger Supports 
 
Today, the Stewards ruled on a technical violation, written during pre-event tech, regarding the addition 
of hanger supports connecting the floor to the chassis.  The ruling allows teams to make and install 
hanger supports connecting the floor to the chassis, provided: 

Supports comply with the 2018 F4 FIA Technical Regulations, section 3.19 
Since the sidepod functions as an exit duct, supports must be contained within it. 

No modifications are allowed to existing parts, except as specifically permitted in 3.19. 
 
Onroak is underway with making floor supports for delivery in mid-July.  Once the Onroak parts are 
available, the only allowable floor supports will be those supplied by Onroak.  Parts made by teams will 
no longer be permitted. 
 
The Onroak parts will be Type 1 parts and must be installed per their forthcoming bulletin.  They will be 
an optional update. 


